
   
  

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

  
 

From: Dana Loomis 
To: Barajas-Ochoa, Esther@OEHHA 
Subject: CIC Peer Review 
Date: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 7:39:46 PM 

EXTERNAL: 

I have reviewed the NSRL proposals and do not have any comments. 

Dana Loomis, PhD 
Professor, Environmental & Occupational Health 
School of Community Health Sciences MS-274 
University of Nevada 
Reno NV 89577, USA 
dana.loomis@unr.edu 
+1 775 682-9402 
https://www.unr.edu/public-health/faculty/dana-loomis 

On Jul 6, 2020, at 2:26 PM, Barajas-Ochoa, Esther@OEHHA <Esther.Barajas-
Ochoa@oehha.ca.gov> wrote: 

Hello CIC Members, 
This is a reminder that the end of the comment period for the public is tomorrow, July 
7, 2020.  Please submit your peer- review comments via email to me.  Please include 
“CIC Peer Review” in the subject line. If you do not have any comments, please e-mail 
me to let us know not to expect any comments.  Stay safe. 

Kind regards, 
Esther Barajas-Ochoa 
Associate Governmental Program Analyst 
Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment 
1001 I Street 
Sacramento, CA  95812 
916.322.2068 
<image001.png> 
Please note: OEHHA is subject to the California Public Records Act.  E-mail 
communications with OEHHA staff are not confidential and may be produced to 
members of the public upon request. 

From: Barajas-Ochoa, Esther@OEHHA 
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 9:44 AM 
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Cc: Leichty, Julian@OEHHA <Julian.Leichty@oehha.ca.gov>; Saechao, Tyler@OEHHA 
<Tyler.Saechao@oehha.ca.gov>; Rennert, Janet@OEHHA 
<Janet.Rennert@oehha.ca.gov> 
Subject: Peer Review of Proposed No Significant Risk Levels for Dibromoacetic acid, 
Dichloroacetic acid & Trichloroacetic acid 

Dear CIC Members: 

Please find attached memo and attachments from OEHHA Chief Deputy Director Allan 
Hirsch. 

Kind regards, 
Esther Barajas-Ochoa 
Associate Governmental Program Analyst 
Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment 
1001 I Street 
Sacramento, CA  95812 
916.322.2068 
<image002.jpg> 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

<Peer Review Memo_HAAs NSRL_initialed.pdf><NSRL Dibromoacetic acid 
Notice.pdf><NSRL Dichloroacetic acid Notice.pdf><NSRL Trichloroacetic acid 
Notice.pdf><Dibromoacetic acid NSRL ISOR 12.27.19.pdf><Dichloroacetic acid 
NSRL ISOR 12.27.19.pdf><TCA NSRL ISOR 12.27.19.pdf><CIC NSRL peer 
review questions.pdf> 
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